
August 2, 2023 
R

Subject:  Acceptance into Colorado’s Green Business Network 

Dear National Renewable Energy Laboratory: 

It is with great pleasure that I welcome your company as a Gold Certified Member of 
the Colorado Department of Public Health and Environment’s Colorado Green Business 
Network. Congratulations on being certified in our program, and thank you for the 
effort and dedication your company has brought to environmental issues in Colorado. 

The program is dedicated to creating partnerships among businesses, governments 
and organizations. The goal is to foster good relationships; reward environmental 
performance; and create a healthier, cleaner and more sustainable Colorado. We look 
forward to working with you in the coming year(s) to promote the type of 
commitment and environmental performance your facility demonstrates on a daily 
basis. 

Again, congratulations and welcome to the program. I encourage you to contact me, 
Rayna Oliker, Manager of the Colorado Green Business Network at 303-692-2168 with 
any questions you may have related to the program. 

Sincerely, 

Rayna Oliker 

Green Business and Environmental Assistance Unit Manager 
Colorado Division of Environmental Health and Sustainability 
C 303.692.2168| rayna.oliker@state.co.us 

https://rayna.oliker@state.co.us

